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Palm Sunday, April 2, 2023 

 
 

 
 
 
EASTER SUPPER INVITATION: 
Casa Chiara will host Easter dinner on Sunday, April 9, starting with prayer in the chapel 
at 2:00 pm. No need to bring anything because the Casa Chiara sisters will provide prayer 
and the meal. Just RSVP to Sue, SueAF@FranciscanWay.org, if you will come so tables 
can be set and food prepared accordingly.  
 
 
MAY SHE REST IN PEACE:  
Sister Marion Karl, osf of the Stella Niagara Health Center Community who died Monday, 
March 27, 2023. She was born in Buffalo, NY, on May 12, 1924, and professed at Stella Niagara 
on August 18, 1947.  Sister Marion Karl was a member of the congregation of the Sisters of St. 
Francis of Penance and Christian Charity, Holy Name Province.   
 
 

PRAYER REQUESTS: 

Sister Mary Litell asks for your prayer for surgery she will have on April 3rd for a hip 

conversion, which is for the purpose of the repair of some erosion in the left hip socket 

of her pelvis.  The surgery will be at Sequoia Hospital in Redwood City. She anticipates 

a six-week recovery period  including two weeks in a rehab facility in the Bay Area for 

intensive physical therapy, followed by a few weeks in Santa Maria at Marian 

Convent.  She is grateful for your prayer accompaniment.  

 

The sisters in our congregation who are ill or need special requests. (see 
attached)  
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